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31/01/2023 

 

Premier’s Back to School NSW Program  

Getting Ready for Back to School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we prepare for another year of learning for 2023, you can now apply for the 

Premier’s Back to School NSW program, offering $150 worth of vouchers (3 x $50 

vouchers) to help pay for school supplies like school uniforms, shoes, bags, 

textbooks and stationery. 

 

Every Primary and Secondary school student in NSW is eligible for the vouchers. 

 

Please see the attached letter from the Premier about the program and the 

vouchers. 

 

You can apply for and access your vouchers in your MyServiceNSW account, in 

the Service NSW app, by calling Service NSW on 137788 or by visiting your local 

Service Centre. 

 

To be eligible, your child needs to be a NSW resident and enrolled in a NSW 

Primary or Secondary school in 2023. 

 

For more information and to access all vouchers, visit the Service NSW website. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Juanita Thomson 

Principal Rosebank Public School 

www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/service-centre
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/service-centre
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/services/concessions-rebates-and-assistance/vouchers
http://www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

